
Upcoming Study Work for Posey Solar

Posey Solar will be verifying the location of underground utilities on specific properties within
the proposed project footprint. This work is planned for the week of March 14.

The Posey Solar team is discussing this study work with specific landowners. This is not 
construction work.

Questions or concerns about this work should be directed to Local Representative 
Stacy Wagner at stacy@poseysolarproject.com or 812-573-0032 or land agent Brad Blount 
at bblount@tenaska.com or 334-796-3353.


